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Earlier today in a one-off plenary session, CiF council members adopted —despite abstention
from Compromís per Formentera— a plan to repave an arterial and reconstruct various pieces
of urban furniture in Es Pujols. Construction, which will affect the centre of Es Pujols as well as
the passeig marítim, the town's waterside promenade, will begin November 1, reported the
Council's infrastructure councillor Rafael González.

  

The improvements will include a full reconstruction of utilities in the area: sanitation (rain water
collection and sewage), water supply (fire hydrants and street cleaning), electricity and
telecommunication. The street in question will be repaved using the same stone as what was
employed for a remodel of carrer Roca Plana. Other changes will involve a new, integrated
seaside walkway and various aesthetic improvements, including removing a stone wall and
creating a wooden promenade.

  

The project has an estimated price tag of 2,445,750.68 euros and is expected to be complete in
six months. This year a budget line for some 330,000 euros will be freed up in order to cover
construction costs. Said Councillor González, next year, the remaining cost will be covered by a
combination of the Council's own, as well as external, funding.
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